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Woodborough Parish Council 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

13 January 2014 

 

 

Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 

• Issue 2593 (Smithy Lane) – being kept open at the request of Cllr Oatway whilst his 
investigations are on-going 

• Issue 2721 (20 mph zone) – being kept open pending publication of policy statement by 
WC 

• (All other issues now closed) 
 

 

• Application to be submitted – for funding for two defibrillators in Woodborough (one at 
the Woodborough Club and one at the Garden Centre) to be shared between 
Woodborough (at the Club) and Manningford (at the Garden Centre, which is actually in 
the parish of Manningford), and possibly also between Beechingstoke and North 
Newnton (Hilcot and Bottlesford). Discussions between parties concerned are currently 
well underway – the Club has already raised some £500, and the Woodborough 
Parochial Church Council is showing interest in supporting this proposal. A further 
meeting of the interested parties is planned for the first week in January. 

 

 

• Flooding at the bottom of Smithy Lane. It appears that the extensive works carried out 
recently on the drains / gullies is proving successful. A slightly longer term ‘test’ over the 
winter period should confirm this. 

 

 

•  
 

 
 


